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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

Winter 2016-2017

From the feel of the weather in early December, it seems that winter is upon us. This season provides
some great outdoor opportunities, with clear blue skies (sometimes), invigorating air, and open views that
were masked by foliage in the summer and fall. With the colder temperatures and shorter days, there are
added risks to be considered, especially the need to stay warm and dry. If you haven’t had a chance to
read the GMC Winter 2016 Long Trail News, please take a look at the Winter Hiking Safety quiz on page
16 and the answers on page 23 for some good tips and reminders to make your winter events safer and
more comfortable. I found the tips on clothing and the early warning signs of hypothermia to be
particularly good.

SAVE THE DATE: Our Connecticut Section annual dinner and meeting will be held at the Cheshire,
Connecticut Grange Hall on Saturday March 25, 2017. As always, the social hour will begin at 5 pm,
dinner will be served at 6, and the annual business meet will start at 7. A guest speaker and program will
follow. Watch the mail and the Section web site http://www.conngme.com/ for more information and
reservations.

See you out in the snow.

Jim Robertson
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Please direct all inquiries regarding the Club to the
President.

The Trail Talk is published four times a year, Winter,
Spring, Summer and Fall. Activity schedules are included
in each issue. Reports of activities and articles must be sent
to the editor no later than the tenth day of the month of the
publication. Send articles to:

Carol A. Langley
67 Pondview Drive
Southington, CT 06489
cosmical14@yahoo.com

Membership

When filling out the form to join or renew, circle the
Connecticut Section on the application to receive, at no
extra charge, the Connecticut Section’s newsletter and
activity schedule.

Dues:

Individual Adult $45.00
Family $60.00
Senior (70 or older) or Limited Income $25.00
Sponsor (Individual/Family) $75.00

Send annual dues to:

The Green Mountain Club

4711 Waterbury-Stowe Road

Waterbury Center, VT 05677-9904

(802) 244-7037, http://www.greenmountainclub.org

Thank you to the all our hike leaders
who faithfully send in their activity
reports. Those of us who cannot attend
an activity like to read as to what
happened and who attended.

HIKE LEADERS

All reports must be sent in a Word Document
in Times Roman 11. Reports sent from I-
phones or I Pads will be returned. Thank you!
Carol A. Langley & Celia Campbell-Mohn

Being prepared on the trail!!!

Winter is here never under estimate the
weather here in New England. Carry that
extra pair of gloves or extra hat even if you
don’t need them someone else might. I
always carry a light weight blanket in the
winter and yes it has been used.
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